Fancy a takeaway or a meal at
Haweli Twyford?

On FRIDAY 24 MARCH from 5pm - close
Haweli will very kindly donate 10% of
your total food bill to the Piggott School
PTA!

Quote "PIGGOTT2023"

online, or at your table to ensure that our
school benefits

Thank you for your continued supyport,
The PTA




